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2024 Senior Premier League Women’s Head Coach
Expression of Interest

Vikings Basketball has a strong history in the Basketball ACT Senior Premier League
competition. The club is seeking to reenter the Women’s Premier League Division 1
competition in 2024. A successful applicant will coach the Women’s Premier 1 Team and will
provide oversight of development pathways into the team. Interested coaches should respond
to the following questions and return the completed document to
registrar@vikingsbasketball.com.au by COB on 2 October 2023.

1. Your vision of success for the Vikings Women’s Premier League Program - including the role
of the Prem 1 Team and how fits within the broader club environment

2. Coaching Background —qualifications and coaching experience

3. Personal Coaching Philosophy and Approach

4. Short Term and Long Term Goals for the team including integration of development
pathways within the club

5. Resources and support you will require to enable and sustain team success.

6. Your anticipation of the time commitment required from yourself, Vikings committee
members and the team to achieve success.

7. If you are selected what are the first three things you will do as Head Coach?



